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My response to the two complaints filed against me are that the campaign funds to my 
knowledge were spent on campaign related expenditures and there have been false 
allegations and narratives put out there to make it seem otherwise. Anything that has 
been deemed as non campaigned related I have personally reimbursed and if the PDC 
finds more things deemed not so I will gladly reimburse. As a first time candidate who 
ran a majority of the campaign by myself there were some mistakes made with filing 
some of the C4 reports that I will be working with my assigned specialist Jenny Polek to 
correct. I am looking forward to continuing cooperating with the PDC to handle this 
situation and move forward. 
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